

Ground Floor, Iaraguma Haus Kawai Drive, Gordons NCD P.O. Box 6057, Boroko, NCD, 111 Papua New Guinea Ph: (675) 325 8266 Fax: (675) 325 8272

Email: enquiries@efpng.org.pg

18 March 2021

CIRCULAR No. 12/2021

Dear Member,

NOTICE: EFPNG OFFICE CLOSURE

Due to the spike in COVID-19 cases in NCD, the Federation Office will be closed effective today. We are organizing our staff to do COVID-19 tests and also arrange cleaning of our office. We will reopen office on Monday 22 March 2021 and provide further update.

In the meantime, we urge our members to contact us by email or by calling us on our mobile numbers for any urgent advice and/or assistance.

Florence Willie - Email: exec.director@efpng.org.pg, Mobile: 73123415.

• Karl Aisi - Email: siro@efpng.org.pg, Mobile: 75627037/71048233.

Winston Yuka - Email: <u>research.officer@efpng.org.pg</u>, Mobile: 76113086.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by this.

Yours Sincerely,

Executive Director